FROM: Becky Mansfield [mansfield.32@osu.edu]

SENT: Mon 6/30/2008 4:23 PM

RE: concurrence requests for ENR 155 and 203

Dear Ron,
I am the chair of Undergraduate Studies for Geography.  I am responding to the requests for concurrence that you sent to Morton O'Kelly, chair of Geography, on 23 June, for ENR 155 (new course, with GEC) and 203 (GEC for an existing course). The Geography department concurs with both requests.

Thanks so much,
Becky
-- 
Becky Mansfield
Department of Geography, Ohio State University
1036 Derby Hall, 154 N Oval Mall, Columbus, OH 43210
ph: 614-247-7264, fax: 614-292-6213, mansfield.32@osu.edu
